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BAN PIEU PHOI VIEN TRQ' NHAN DAN

THE PEOPLE'S AID COORDINATING COMMITTEE
105A Quan Thanh, Hanoi, Vietnam
Email: infopaccom@vufo.org.vn  Tel: (+84.4) 3843 6936

Website: www.vietpeace.org.vn  Fax: (+84.4) 3845 2007

Ha Noi, 11 June 2014
To: Foreign Non-Governmental Organizations in Vietnam.

Dear colleagues,

The People’s Aid Coordinating Committee (PACCOM) and the Vietnam Union of Science and
Technology Associations (VUSTA) have the pleasure to invite you to attend the Conference titled
“VNGOs and INGOs partnership: the way forward” to be organized in Hanoi on June 20™ 2014.

The conference serves as a platform to share information and explore forms of partnership
between VUSTA’s organizations and foreign NGOs working in the areas of Community
Development, Environment & Climate Change, and Policy Advocacy. The selection of these
themes is based on outcomes of the survey amongst over one hundred VNGOs under VUSTA
system.

You are kindly invited to attend and especially contribute inputs to the Conference, particularly on
the current challenges, opportunities and possible partnership between your organization and
VNGOs. You are also encouraged to share with participants about your work and achievements in
Viet Nam.

Time: 08:30-12:30, June 20, 2014

Venue: Vietnam General Conferation of Labor Hotel, 95 Tran Quoc Toan, Ha Noi

Participants:

- Representatives from PACCOM, VUSTA and Provincial VUSTA’s chapters

- Representatives from INGOs operating in Viet Nam.

- VUSTA affiliated development NGOs

Program: as enclosed 5

Language: Vietnamese with silmultaneous translation into English and vice versa.

Please confirm your attendance with Ms. Vu Thi Thu Hien; Email: hienvu@vufo.org.vn; Tel:

0438436936 (Ext. 106); Cell phone: 0902099699.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Nguyen Ngoc Hung
Deputy Director General



